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Welcome to our Science Newsletter. for Autumn Term 203

The children all over school have been extremely busy this term engaging in a variety of
activities.

Lets have a closer look at some of the things Year | and EYFS have been up to:
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investigating the changing seasons. They really enjoyed their
ice walk and looked closely at how the cold was changing

their environment.

Scientist Spotlight

Next term we will be spoﬂLghthg scientists both past and present.

Our fLrch scientist ts Jane Goodall a
primatologist and anthropologist. She has spent 60 years studying the social

and family interactions of wild chimpanzees.
As a pre—schooLer, she enjoged spendmg her time observmg animals.
You could have a go at observing and helping animals in your own
environment with your children. You could build a hedgehog den or leave out food to
help feed them in the winter. Make bird feeders or fat balls to attract wild birds to your garden
and get out your binoculars and spot the different varieties that visit you.
Some useful links to get you started
https://www.richardjacksonsgarden.co.uk/hedgehogs/ - o

https://www.saga.co.uk/magazine/home-garden/gardening/wildlife/birds/how-to-make-a-fat-ball -to-feed -~garden-birds

26th -28th January You could join us and take part in the big garden bird watch? Just follow the link below in mid December to register

https://www.rspb.org.uk/whats-happening/big-garden-birdwatch

We will be taking part in the Big Schools Birdwatch event.




